
 

 

 
ALEDO ISD BOARD MEETING TEMPLATE 

 
MEETING DATE: September 21, 2015 
 
AGENDA ITEM: Consider an exception to FDA (LOCAL) – Admission: Interdistrict 
Transfers. 
 
PRESENTER:  Derek Citty, Superintendent 
 
ALIGNS TO BOARD GOAL(S): #2. The District shall maintain a safe and orderly 

environment. 

BACKGROUND INFORMATION: Recently the Parker County Appraisal District 
implemented a new software package that provided for a more accurate accounting of 
District boundary lines. It was discovered in the process of more clearly identifying these 
boundary lines that, in one location, the boundary between Aledo ISD and Weatherford 
ISD was misaligned to the east. The new alignment has left three known AISD students 
now to be wholly within the bounds of Weatherford ISD. These students are all enrolled 
in our secondary campuses and have been students of Aledo ISD since Kindergarten. 
 
Under the guidelines as set forth in FDA (LOCAL) these students no longer have the 
right to attend AISD schools. 
 
Trustees should know that while gathering information related to this item and 
considering the best interests of these students, the Superintendent has allowed them 
to continue enrollment until Trustees have an opportunity to review this request. 
 
A copy of FDA (LOCAL) is included for Trustees review. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE CONSIDERATION(S): Given that this error impacts only three 
known students and since these students have been continuously enrolled since 
Kindergarten in Aledo ISD, Administration believes it is in the best interest of these 
students to stay so long as they continue to be enrolled in AISD. 
 
FISCAL NOTE: There is no known impact to the 2015-16 budget related to this item. 
 
ADMINISTRATIVE RECOMENDATION:  Administration recommends Trustees allow 
the exception to FDA (LOCAL) to continue for the students affected by the shift of the 
District boundary between Aledo ISD and Weatherford ISD. 


